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Comments: As a person who uses the National Forest trails frequently I think this is a dangerous idea. I ride

horses and the thought of these e-bicycles is a horrible mix of use. If you have ever ridden a 1200 lb animal with

a brain of its own you would understand. These bikes are flying down the trail, the riders are paying attention to

the trail directly in front of them and not seeing the horses and hikers. This is going to get some one hurt, bad.

Just the other day I was on 17E19 and 2 dirt bikes came flying down the trail. I had no where but off the side of a

drop off to go. Luckily my horse is reasonable and kept his wits about him, however by the Forest Service

allowing this mix they are putting people and animals in a very bad position. Please reconsider what you are

thinking of doing. I'm all for everyone enjoying the land, but there should be designated areas for e-bicycles and

motorized vehicles and not mixed with horse and hikers. 


